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GENERAL 

 

HEY SOS MEMBERS!!  Don’t forget to turn you recyclable cans and bottles to room G-202 TODAY.  

Also, remember to write your name and the number of cans and bottles. 

 

ROP COSMETOLOGY - Application packages are now available for current juniors interested in starting 

the ROP Cosmetology program in August.  See Mrs. Gaines in the ROP office to pick up your application.  

Application deadline is April 10th, so don't miss out on this opportunity. 

  

The ROP DENTAL ASSISTANT - Have you thought of being a Dental Assistant?  The ROP Dental 

Assistant class can save you thousands of dollars while you develop an employable skill.   Held at Charter 

College, it provides students the opportunity to earn their California State Dental Radiology 

Certification and certificates in Infection Control and Dental Practice Act.  Why not jump starts your 

career now?  

MEETINGS 

 

CSF members, we will have a meeting in H1, TODAY at lunch. All members are encouraged to attend. We 

will be voting for officers for next year. 

 

CHECKMATES CHESS CLUB (and other board games of skill) meets Today in G-117.   

 
SENIORS 

 

SENIORS: if you do not have a Government or Econ class, or if you did not receive the yellow Senior Activities 

booklet, see one of the Assistant Principals during brunch or lunch.  This booklet contains important 

information about end of year activities and mandatory graduation meetings.  Graduation is almost here! 

 

The Canyon ACADEMIC BOOSTER CLUB is awarding scholarships to Canyon Seniors who plan to attend 
a 2 or 4-year college, and have a GPA of 3.5 or higher.   Note, your parents must be current members of 

the Academic Booster Club to be considered.  Extracurricular activities, leadership positions, and 

community service involvement will be evaluated.  Please pick up this one-page application from the 

Counseling office, due to be returned by April 20, 2012. 

 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION:  Seniors, please give teachers and counselors PLENTY of time to 

complete letters of recommendation for you. Staff should be given at least seven days’ notice to 

complete. Please provide the stamped, addressed envelope (if needed) as well as a ‘brag sheet’ listing 

your activities, award, honors, etc. You can pick up a copy of Request for Letter of Recommendation 

from the Counseling Office. 

 
THE MISS SCV SCHOLARSHIP PAGEANT is accepting applications now! Win a $5, 000 scholarship! Ladies 8yrs. 

to adult may enter. For more information please call Ms. Mardi Rivetti at 661 252 3232 or visit 

www.MissSCVPageants.com  


